
Marshfield Airport Commission 
Marshfield Municipal Airport- George Harlow Field 

93 Old Colony Lane, Marshfield, MA  02050 
 

                                  Tel:  781-834-4928 
 

 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Marshfield Airport Commission 
May, 4th, 2022, 6:00 pm 

In-Person @ Administration Building at Marshfield Municipal Airport 
***Executive Session*** 

 
In Attendance: Brian Stronach(BS) present; Robert Reilly(RR) present, David Suffredini(DS) 
present. 
 
Brian Stronach, Robert Reilly, and David Suffredini were all present for the role call vote to enter 
Executive Session. The meeting entered executive session at 6:02pm. 
 
BR entered for the record an email from Geoff Douglass, Business Development-Shoreline 
Aviation, that stated “I confirmed this with both Beta Technologies and Eversource today 
4/22/2022. The (3) charging systems will have their own dedicated meter. Beta technologies is 
paying for the electrical usage directly to the utility.  Neither the town of Marshfield, nor 
Shoreline will be on the hook for any energy usage associated with the charging systems.” 
 
It was discussed that there will be a total of 3 charging stations as well as their locations on the 
property. Two electric car charging stations and one electric airplane charging station.  
 
At 6:08pm the meeting resumed in open session. 
 


